From: Dara O"Connor

To: "JHOWENINC@HOTMAIL.COM"
Subject: Construction Board Hearing being Postponed
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2017 8:24:00 AM

Good Morning,

| would like to advise you that due to Hurricane Irma, the Construction Board Hearing that you were

scheduled to attend on September 18t 2017 is being postponed. You will be advised once a new
date is chosen.

Thank you,

Daraw O’Covwnor
Senior Permitting & Licensing Technician | Village of Wellington | 12300 Forest Hill Blvd | Wellington, FL 33414
Tel: 561.753.2506 | Fax: 561.791.4045 | Doconnor@wellingtonfl.gov | www.wellingtonfl.gov/permits

Email your next permit application to:

BuildingDocs @wellingtonfl.gov
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